
From: Dar ren [mailto:darrenglee@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 4:59 PM 
To: PDX Comp Plan 
Subject: 2035 Comprehensive Plan 
 
Regarding Proposed Change #714 from R5 to R7: 
  
Address: 8226 SE 52nd Ave 
  
I bought my property back in 2001 with the intention of developing it into 4 lots (including the 
existing home), in the future.  With the downturn in the market back in 2007/2008, I put that 
plan on the back burner.  With the new proposed plan, I would essentially lose 1 of those 
lots.  Is there anyway to "grandfather" my initial intentions and keep the R5a designation? 
  
Darren Lee 
Owner 
 


